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Action Plan: Psychological Association of Manitoba (PAM) 

In response to the Fairness Commissioner’s recommendation, PAM proposed the following Action.  

Progress Opportunities Action Plan Completion Date 

1. Accepting that landed 
immigrants have successfully 
cleared a federal security check 
will help reduce 
documentation requirements. 

At its November 8, 2017 meeting, PAM 
Executive Council voted to accept federal 
security checks on landed immigrants, in 
place of requesting a criminal record check 
for ITPs activities prior to arriving in Canada. 

November 8, 2017 

2. Alternative documentation 
guidelines and information are 
needed. 

At its November 8, 2017 meeting, PAM 
Executive Council voted to review 
alternative documentation, on a case by 
case basis, in exceptional circumstances, 
where ITPs are unable to provide 
documentation in support of an application 
for registration. 

November 8, 2017 

3. Information is needed about 
access to records and financial 
support opportunities. 

A link provided by the OMFC (outlining 
potential financial supports) has been placed 
on the PAM website.  Access to records is 
guaranteed under Canadian Access to 
Information laws. 

November 8, 2017 

4. Continuing work with the 
OMFC to improve data 
collection will help ensure a 
strong, fact-based 
understanding of timelines and 
outcomes for internationally 
educated applicants in 
Manitoba. 

PAM will continue to collaborate with the 
OMFC to ensure the timely and accurate 
reporting of ITPs’ registrations. 

Ongoing 

 


